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It is not the business of school or Oregon health officials to know anything about 

private firearms storage or usage.  That is a constitutional matter and is a privacy 

matter.  Asking students about their parent's private matters should be strictly 

forbidden.  This is a tyrannical overreach by public entities.   

Therefore, I oppose this legislation.   


